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Confidential 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
I am pleased that you are considering a career in the Scottish Ambulance Service.  We are sorry 
that it has taken a number of weeks to reply to you which has been a result of the high number of 
applications. 
 
We are currently planning courses for the remainder of the year, and due to the significant 
response received, we will only allocate places aligned to current and planned vacancies for this 
year.  If your preferred location does not have an existing vacancy, I would urge you to consider 
alternative locations where there are currently opportunities for immediate placement or where 
vacancies will become available imminently.  If you would like to consider or discuss the other 
locations available, please complete the attached showing those suitable for you and return to the 
Regional Business Support Manager.  If we do not hear from you by this date, we will assume you 
do not want to be considered for any alternative locations. 
 
Once we have placed all successful candidates into vacant posts, course places will be offered.  
All successful candidates who have selected locations where there are vacancies will be contacted 
over the next 4 weeks.  Should you not be placed successfully at your chosen location(s), you will 
be required to reapply for future vacancies as they are advertised.  Successful candidates will 
receive offers within the next 4 weeks. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 


